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Dear Amy,
 
On behalf of the College of Food, Agricultural, and Environmental Sciences, please accept
concurrence for the proposal for a new course Philosophy 2390: ‘Ethics and Leadership in a Diverse
World’, a three-credit hour course proposed for the Citizenship for a Diverse and Just World Theme
in the new GE. This proposal has been reviewed by the CFAES; and the Department of Agricultural
Communication, Education and Leadership (ACEL) in which the Community Leadership Major and
Minor reside has responded with concurrence. While there is some overlap in overarching topics
with a course offered in ACEL, the proposed course takes a more philosophical approach whereas
the course offered in ACEL is more applied. Additionally, the ACEL course is at the graduate level and
is thus different in scope and rigor.
 
The CFAES supports this proposal; this new course may be of interest to some students within the
CFAES.
 
Please let me know if you need any additional information.
 
Take care,

Jeanne
 

Jeanne M. Osborne | Pronouns: She, Her, Hers
Assistant Dean for Academic Affairs
College of Food, Agricultural, and Environmental Sciences
100E Agricultural Administration, 2120 Fyffe Rd.
Columbus, OH 43210
Tel: 614-292-1734
Fax: 614-292-1218
e-mail: Osborne.2@osu.edu
 
‘Unexpected kindness is the most powerful, least costly, and most underrated
agent of human change’ (Bob Kerrey)
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Sent: Tuesday, December 13, 2022 11:58 AM
To: Osborne, Jeanne <osborne.2@osu.edu>
Subject: request for concurrence on Philosophy 2390: Ethics and Leadership in a Diverse World
 
Dear Dean Osborne,
 
The attached new course, entitled Philosophy 2390: Ethics and Leadership in a Diverse
World, was recently contingently approved by the ASC Curriculum Committee. 
The contingency is that they would like your concurrence on this course.  We would
appreciate your reply by January 6, 2023.  Let me know if you need more time or if I
should direct this request from someone else in the College of Food, Agricultural and
Environmental Sciences. 

 

Thank you for your consideration of this request.

 

Sincerely,

Amy

 
 
 

Amy L. Shuster, PhD
Academic Program Specialist
Associated Faculty Member
Department of Philosophy
230 N. Oval Mall
350B University Hall
Columbus, OH 43210
+1(614)688-0715 Office
shuster.67@osu.edu / philosophy.osu.edu 
Pronouns: they/them/theirs

Buckeyes consider the environment before printing.
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